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February 11, 2020 

 

Dear Principals and School Administrators, 

One of our highest priorities at Los Angeles Unified is to build trusting relationships with our families 

and communities. As such, we have simplified the budget development process. We will continue to 

provide budget information, informing the public how we spend dollars districtwide.  

Here are some tools that we have identified to help engage your families, students, and communities: 

• New! Parent Comments & Recommendations from the District English Learner Advisory 

Committee, Parent Advisory Committee, and Local District Local Control Accountability Plan 

Study Groups included in this communication: https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/16333 

• California School Dashboard: https://www.caschooldashboard.org/.  

• School Experience Survey results (available on February 14, 2020): 

https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/8397.  

• Listening protocols and parent engagement resources in the School Fiscal website: 

https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/3308 and https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/16333. 

• School Budget Reports found in the School Directory search tool: 

https://schooldirectory.lausd.net/schooldirectory/. 

Please collaborate with your School Site Council, English Learner Advisory Committee, student groups, 

families, and school staff to host community meetings using these resources.  

For assistance, contact your Instructional Director, PACE Administrator, Parent & Community 

Engagement Team, fiscal specialist, or the Office of Parent & Community Services. 

We thank you for joining us in the spirit of budget transparency and look forward to supporting you 

through a smooth budget development cycle. 

Sincerely, 

 
Megan K. Reilly 

Deputy Superintendent 
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